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Dear staff, parents, and carers,  

A small fire was detected above a ceiling-mounted gas heater in the hall at Henry Kendall High 
School on Friday 11 April 2025.     

The cause was an obstruction above the heater.  

Access to the hall was restricted and all heaters were immediately turned off.  

Wall mounted fans were turned on and all doors opened to improve ventilation from any potential 
residual smoke or fumes.  

The closure did not affect school operations.  

The heater was cleared of any obstructions and all hall heaters were checked by a qualified and 
licensed gas repair professional later the same day.  

No further heater obstructions or gas leaks were identified.  

The hall was cleared to be reopened for use.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our 
highest priorities. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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